LEGAL NOTICE/PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education, District 98, County of Cook, State of Illinois that the Tentative Budget for said School District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2021 will be on file and conveniently available to public inspection at 6633 West 16th Street, Berwyn, Illinois from and after the 26th of August, 2021 during regular business hours.
Notice is further given that a Public Hearing on the budget for District 98 will be held at 6:30 P.M. on the 30th day of September, 2021 at 6633 W. 16th Street, Berwyn, Illinois prior to adoption by the Board of Education.
Board Secretary

Dr. Michelle Smith
